
INTERNATIONAL SEMINAR FOR THE 
DISSEMINATION OF PROJECT RESULTS 

held 
in the Academy of Economic Studies in Bucharest, Romania 

 
Representatives of partners present at the meeting as well as a series of 
representatives of external organizations took part in the seminar. Its main objective 
was to familiarize the wide public with the project results achieved so far. 
 

 
 
A presentation about the project and its results was delivered by the project 
coordinator Assoc. Prof. Dr. Angel Smrikarov. 
 

 



After the discussion the Rector of the University of Ruse, Prof. Hristo Beloev, 
greeted all participants in the seminar, emphasized on the big role of this project in 
the teaching of specialists in the field of modern Information and Computer 
technologies. 
 

 
 

A certificate and a crystal prize “Best Partner” were awarded to all partners, with 
whom the University of Ruse has worked for many years in international projects, 
as well as to those, who actively participated in the project work by hosting 
meetings and conferences. 
 

 



Academy of Economic Studies, Bucharest, Romania 
 

 
 
 

University of Bahcesehir, Istanbul, Turkey 
 

 
 
 
 
 



University of Coimbra, Coimbra, Portugal 
 

 
 

Comhard Berlin, Germany 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Dublin City University, Dublin, Ireland 
 

 
 

Riga Technical University, Riga, Latvia 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Slovak University of Technology, Bratislava, Slovak Republic 
 

 
 

John Moores University, Liverpool, UK 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



HTW, Berlin, Germany 
 

 
 

University of Pavia, Pavia, Italy 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



University of Plymouth, Plymouth, UK 
 

 
 

ACM BUL 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Bulgarian Academy of Science, Sofia, Bulgaria 
 

 
 
 

Technical University of Gabrovo, Gabrovo, Bulgaria 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 



University of Veliko Turnovo, Veliko Turnovo, Bulgaria 
 

 
 

Unfortunately, because of other commitments the partners from the Vienna 
University of Technology, Vienna, Austria and the University of La Laguna, 
Tenerife, Spain, who were also awarded this prize, could not be present at the 
seminar! 
 
At the end of the seminar the partners expressed their gratitude to the project 
coordinators for the successful coordination of the project, thanks to which the 
project activities were completed. They wished that the current consortium 
continues its existence, applies for new projects and develops further its results 
 

 



 

 


